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February 7, 2025 
 
 
Mr. William Duncan IV 
President 
Sierra College 
5100 Sierra College Blvd. 
Rocklin, CA 95677 
 
 
Dear President Duncan: 
 
The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges has received the following 
Substantive Change application from your institution : 
 

• Closure of Location: Sierra College Roseville Center 
316 Vernon Street, Roseville, California 95678 
 

This change has been approved administratively by designated senior staff. Thank you for 
bringing this to our attention and please let us know if there are any changes in the information 
provided by the College.   
 
On behalf of the Commission, thank you for your continued commitment to accreditation and 
academic quality in higher education. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Bontenbal, Ed.D. 
Vice President 
 
 
Cc: Dr. Rebecca Bocchicchio, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
 Mr. David Garza, U.S. Department of Education  
 

mailto:accjc@accjc.org

